AROUND THE BARN

NEWSLETTER

Announcements

Summer Camp

Registration is now open. There are four levels of camp being offered this year. Please visit our website for more information. Hurry.....spots fill up quickly!

Amazon.Smile.Com

Support Trinity Stables with every purchase you make at Amazon.

Sign up now by going to:

amazon.smile.com

and selecting Trinity Stables Horses
Healing Hearts as your charity.

Upcoming Events

Yard Sale & Raffle

5/15/22

1:00pm to 4:00pm

All proceeds benefit the horses at Trinity Stables

Volunteers and donations needed

To volunteer contact Shawn at FrinityStables1736Volunteer@gmail.com

Tasha's Corner

Howdy everyone!

All I can say is "Wow"! Trinity Stables is off to a great start this year and because there are so many things that need to be done around the barn we've created a special motto, "So much to do in 2022".

In keeping with our new motto, we've launched a new website, spruced up the barn's entry and added a vending machine. By the end of the year, it is our goal to have new fencing around the entire property.

We've also created a new program called Heroes for Hooves. This is a sponsorship program designed to support the horses of our two healing programs, Horses Healing Hearts and Stables Moments, as well as, providing scholarships to cover the cost of tuition for people who want to enroll in these programs.

Also, we now have an official Volunteer Coordinator, Shawn Kelly, and a renewed spirit for helping our community. Shawn is busy recruiting volunteers. So if you've thought about getting involved we are here with open arms and we'll help you find a volunteer position at the stables. Visit our website to see all the volunteer positions available. Shawn can be reached at TrinityStables1736Volunteer@gmail.com.



Until our next edition, Happy Trails!

Volunteer News

Please join us in welcoming our newest volunteers...

Tara H.

Tara volunteers many hours every week helping Aspen around the barn and working with our horses. She is doing a terrific job and we appreciate all her hard work. The barn is looking fantastic! Thank you Tara and welcome!

Brittany S.

Brittany is in the process of becoming a mentor for the Stable Moments program. Brittany is also a Reiki Master and enjoys working with our horses through massage and energy healing. We are blessed to have Brittany as a volunteer. Welcome Brittany!

Lily A.

Lily is our youngest volunteer.

Shawn is training Lily how to groom horses and when she asked her what she likes best at the barn Lily replied, "I love just being with animals in general! The horses are the sweetest and everybody is so friendly and welcoming! I also like how everyone is patient with me. I love grooming Cinnamon!"

Welcome Lily! We love having you!



HEROES FOR HOOVES

Trinity Stables now offers donors an opportunity to make a difference in the lives of children and adults who suffer from past trauma.

The Heroes for Hooves sponsorship program offers donors several levels of sponsorship from which to choose from or leasing a horse automatically qualifies you for this program.

Our mission is

"To Create a Place of Healing for People in Need"

If you or someone you know is interested in becoming a
Hero for Hooves please visit our website at
www.trinitystableshorseshealinghearts.org

Volunteer News

We are grateful to all the

Mitsubishi volunteers who came
out on April 23rd and helped us
clean up around the barn. We also
had some Trinity Stables families
assist with the clean up. Thank you
to everyone!

Happening Around the Barn

Thank you to all of our parents and students who attended our first official barn meeting. We covered a lot of information and we appreciate your attendance.

Please Consider Donating...

Trinity Stables loves sharing our horses with everyone in the community! And with twenty rescue horses to feed, to the tune of \$60,000 a year, we depend on donations to keep our operation open.

Please consider donating any amount you can to support the horses at Trinity Stables.

Donations are tax deductible.

Horsey News

Thanks to the generous donations from donors we raised \$4,850 for Summer's teeth fund.

Summer had six teeth and one cyst removed at the University of Auburn Veterinary Teaching Hospital where she spent two full weeks.



Summer is home now and recovering from her surgery. She is a special girl loved by everyone and she is an integral part of the Horses Healing Hearts and Stable Moments program. The doctors and technicians at Auburn fell in love with her.

Riding School Results

Trinity Stables wrapped up a great show season with

The Riding School series GIRA.

(Georgia Interscholastic Riding Association)



We had three students who completed the full season:

- Riding Atlas, Edira Hughes finished with several first and second place ribbons.
- Riding Dakota, Zoey Reardon finished with several first and second place ribbons.
- Riding Smoky, Jehana Herbert pulled a solid 4th place in all her classes. (Next year will be our year Jehana!)